
ODEM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
Where the Future Begins! 

5th Six Weeks 

   

Principal’s Corner: 
Mrs. Esmeralda Martinez          

Happy Spring OES Families! 
As we embark on the sixth six weeks, we will continue with our distance/ virtual 
learning.  With your help, many of our students have already          participated in 
Zoom live lessons, watched prerecorded Youtube videos, and/or completed work 
from learning take home packets. We are grateful for your partnership more than 
ever and we are here to support you and your child as he or she continues to learn 
from home. Know that we miss your child dearly and we eagerly anticipate their 
return. As always, we plan to keep you aware of any changes as soon as we gain 
any new information. Until we see your child again, we hope that they are staying 
healthy, safe, and productive. It has been an Owlstanding year; let’s finish off Owl 
Strong! Remember we are stronger together. We look forward to the 2020-2021 

school year! 
OES Live Lesson Times &                    

Zoom Codes 

Mr. Kippy is Online! 



Ethan Vargas 
2nd grade 
Mrs. Rogers 
 
Ethan is a very respectful, 
polite and hard-working 
student. He is always on 
task and is a friend to  
everyone. 

Tristan Huerta 
1st grade 
Mrs. Browning 
 
He is a smart and sweet 
boy. He is a friend to 
everyone. I love the 
way Tristan  stays on 
task and is ready with 
an answer. 

Casey Montez 
PreK 
Ms. Jurach 
 
Casey is well behaved 
and always welling to 
help others.  I truly 
enjoy having him in 
class.  

Sophia Benavidez 
Kindergarten 
Ms. Rosas 
 
Sophia is such a joy to 
have in the classroom. 
She always does her 
best. She is ready to 
help and excited to 
learn. 
 



 

Free Curbside Meals for  

ALL kids– Ages 1-18 

OHS 11:30 am– 1:30pm 

**Parent Pick Up: Kids need not 
be present to receive.** 

Thank you to all the families that 
attended Math and Science 
Night on February 27th!  
Students and their parents  
participated in several fun  
learning activities that helped 
sharpen their math and science 
skills. We hope to continue to  
offer opportunities to 
partner with parents in the 
future! 

National School Librarian's Day,  

April 4th, 2020 

Thank you  

Mrs. Rackley for all that you do! 

Please return all library books  
during the week of  
May 11-15, 2020.  

More details to come regarding 
the return process. 



Music Notes from the Zoom Room… 

 

Despite our circumstances, our first music class on Zoom was 
successful.  Even though we are not able to play instruments or 
perform dances, we are able to dive deeper into learning the 
fundamentals of music (i.e. musical instruments and their families, 
patterns in music, associating music with other subject areas).  The 
packet that was sent home along with the rest of your core course work 
will still be used during our class time, so please do not turn it in.   

Our 1st – 4th grade performances were a great success, and we 
appreciate your participation and support.  Unfortunately, we will not 
be able to have our Kinder or 5th grade performances this year.   

Beginning in February, all 2nd grade classes began learning 
recorder in music class, while 3rd grade continued learning recorder in 
class and at home on their own instrument.  Those students in 3rd grade 
this year will need to keep up with their recorder over the summer, as 
we will continue our lessons when you start 4th grade. 

Kinder and 1st grade were doing great singing on pitch together 
and moving to music throughout the year in class, while 4th and 5th 
grade began composing their own rhythmic patterns in the last few 
weeks of class.   

All in all, it has been a great year, and in anticipation of not 
coming back until start of next school year, I hope to continue learning 
online with more of you in the coming weeks.  Thank you for your 
continuing participation and support of the music program! 

 

Your Music Teacher, 

Mrs. M. Gonzales 
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